
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

Restricted Locks 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Leisure users are advised that there may be increased possibility of restricted lock traffic 
from today until Sunday 24th December. 

This is due to essential engineering works in the wet dock requiring the dock level to be 
lowered significantly to access the areas necessary. 

Mariners should keep updated through the Daily email, however further information 
 can be established by contacting ONS on VHF CH68.  

 

 
                  

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

06 November 2023 
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